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Warsaw, 16" of April 2018
To whom it may concern,

NOTICE OF ANNULMENT OF THE PROCEEDING
FOR A STUDY ON CAPACITY IMPROVEMENT

OF THE EEIG "NORTH SEA - BALTIC RAIL FREIGHT CORRIDOR" EZIG

The EEIG "North Sea — Baltic Rail Freight Corridor” EZIG with its registered office in Warsaw,
on the basis of the article 21 point 1c) of the Tender Rules published on the Official Journal of
the European Union and on the EEIG website on 23 of December 2017, hereby informs about

the annulment of the proceeding.

The price of the most advantageous bid amounts to 203 280 EUR gross and exceeds the

amount of 123 000 EUR gross which the Contracting party may spend on financing the order.

A,

The Contractor did not make an additional proposal.



